
CCAC Members and Friends 
Mark Your Calendar 

Tell Your Friends 
 

The next Canyon Country Advisory Committee meeting will be next    
WEDNESDAY, June 16, 2010, from 7PM to 9PM,  

in the  
George A. Caravalho Activity Center Banquet Room,  

20880 Centre Pointe Parkway, 
Santa Clarita. 

 
Presentations will include: 

  
Meet our new Chief of Police Captain Becker 

  
Cam Noltemeyer will provide information on the Whittaker Bermite Citizens Advisory Group 

  
Donna Nuzzi will give a presentation on Santa Clarita's Hazard Mitigation Plan  

  
Updates will be provided on: 

  
 The Sanitation District Fee increase now stated to rise to $650 per year.  You will be receiving 

information by US Mail with a "Protest Ballot".  Find out what is going on. 
  

Stormwater Fee Rate Changes 
  

The Open Space Financial Accountability and Audit Panel 
  

Plus an open discussion to find out if you are a "Developmental Terrorist" 
  

And much, much more. 
  

All SCV residents are welcome to attend. 
  

As always "Together We Can Make A Difference" 
  

Alan Ferdman 
Chair, Canyon Country Advisory Committee 

661 713-9344 
  

 


